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Good Morning Council,
Please see the below email withdrawing the Knisely STR CUP.

Justin

Hi Justin,

How are you?

First, I'd like to thank you for your guidance throughout the CUP Application process. It's truly been appreciated!
Second, | do not plan to attend the meeting tomorrow evening. Will you please read the following on our behalf?:

We'd like to thank the Irvington Planning Commission and Irvington Town Council for considering our CUP Application.
However, we'd like to withdraw our application at this time.

Thank you again, Trisha Knisely
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